North York Moors National Park Authority

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
Tel: 01439 772700

Email: general@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Planning enquiries: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

The Planning Inspectorate Your ref:

FAO Marnie Woods

via email Ourref:  NYM\2021\ENQ\17514
Date: 22 April 2021

Dear The Planning Inspectorate
Request for EIA Scoping Opinion for Yorkshire GREEN project at
Thank you for the enquiry regarding the above received 19/03/2021.

This Authority has no comments to make , thank you for consulting us.

Yours sincerely

Mr Mark Hill
Head of Development Management

Working together to sustain the landscape and life of the North York Moors for both present and future generations to enjoy





